
 

 
Let’s Take Action for the Bear! 

 
Now you can register for non-invasive pruning of abandoned fruit trees in the territory of the Monte Genzana Alto 
Gizio Regional Nature Reserve for the EOCA project Let’s take action for the Bear. This initiative will take place 
in the weekend according to the following schedule: 
 

Friday 13rd April Saturday 14th April Sunday 15th April 
h. 19.00 Meeting at Zannelli square h. 8.00 Breakfast at the Bar h. 8.00 Breakfast at the Bar 
h. 19.30 Check in h. 8.30 A walk in the Monte Genzana Reserve h. 8.30 A walk in the Monte Genzana Reserve 

h. 20.30 Dinner h. 9.30 Briefing with an expert h. 9.30 Beginning of pruning h. 10.00 Beginning of pruning 
 h. 12.30 Packed lunch h. 12.30 Packed lunch 
 h. 13.30 Pruning h. 13.30 Pruning 
 h. 16.30 Walk back to town h. 16.30 Walk back to town 
 h. 20.00 Dinner h. 17.30 End of the activity and greetings 

 
Project sponsor EOCA will sponsor meals and accommodation 

 
You will stay overnight at the guesthouses of the Monte Genzana Alto Gizio Nature Reserve and at the 
accommodations of the Cooperative Valle Luna. The volunteers will reach on foot the pruning sites, which are about 
3 km from the historic center of Pettorano sul Gizio (50’ walk, height difference 250 m), along the easy path n. 7. 
 
The participants shall bring with them: 
 
 A pair of strong trekking boots 
 Breathable clothes 
 Cap 
 Protective cream 
 Warm clothes 
 Hooded rain and wind jacket 
 Bed sheets and/or sleeping bag (accommodations are equipped with blankets) 
 Towels, bathrobe 
 Soap, shampoo, hair drier 

 
Salviamo l’Orso and the Cooperative Valle Luna will provide you with pruning equipment. 
The volunteers can sign up for the weekend program sending a short email of presentation and the registration form 
attached to info@salviamolorso.it. Personal data are necessary for insurance. 
Salviamo l’Orso will collect registrations up to maximum 25 offsite volunteers (residence ≥ 35 km far from Pettorano 
sul Gizio), according to the receipt time of the registration email. In case of cancellation (to communicate with at 
least a 5-day notice), we will call the people registered after the first 25 names. 
In case of bad weather, Salviamo l’Orso will hold off these events to future date that they will timely communicate. 
 

Hurry up and sign up! 
 

Please, download, fill out and send this registration form to info@salviamolorso.it 
 

https://www.riservagenzana.it/
https://www.riservagenzana.it/
http://www.outdoorconservation.eu/
http://www.salviamolorso.it/en/portfolio-items/lets-take-action-for-the-bear/
mailto:info@salviamolorso.it

